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A. P. RICHARDSON. SECRETARY
135 CEDAR STREET. NEW YORK

July 2, 1923

 

Henry A. Niles, Esq., 
111 Broadway, 
New York.

Dear Mr. Niles:

About this time of the year one of
the duties of the institute is to make preparation 
for the papers which are to be read at the annual 
meeting.

After consultation with the president
of the institute I have been directed to write and ask 
you if you would  consent to prepare and read a paper 
at the annual meeting to be held September 18 and 19, 
1923, on some subject most congenial to you.

The length of the papers is usually
about one-half hour, but that is a matter which rests 
entirely with the writers.

The president hopes that you will consent
to come to the assistance of the Institute in this matter 
and that you will give us the title of your paper as early 
as possible so that the necessary announcement may be made.

if you care to discuss any details with
me I shall be glad to call upon you at your convenience.

On behalf of the president and the 
Institute I extend thanks in advance.



New York. July 20. 1923

Mr. A. P. Richardson,
Secretary, American Institute of Accountants, 

135 Cedar Street, New York, N. Y. 
Dear Mr. Richardson,

Referring to your letter of the 2nd instant, I re­
gret to advise you that it will not be possible for me to prepare 
and read a paper at the annual meeting to be held next September.

Regretting the necessity of making this decision,
I am

Yours truly,

HAN-K
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